
CELEBRATE
EARTH DAY AT
THE LIBRARY

@the Library

K-2
Dear Families, 

We invite all K-2 students to join us in the library for a fun Earth
Day Activity on April 16th. Students will be staying after-school
until 3:10. During that time, they will be learning about the
importance of repurposing materials. Then they will repurpose
drink containers to make bird feeders. If you have well cleaned
plastic or cardboard drink containers we are looking for
donations. Please send them to the library before 4/16.

Any interested students will need to complete the permission
slip below and return it to the library by 4/12. Due to the prep
and materials needed for this event, unfortunately we cannot
accommodate late sign-ups. 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE LIBRARY BY 4/12/24
Student name:________________________________________________

Teacher Name:_______________________________________________

I allow my child to stay after-school on April 16th, to attend the Earth
Day program in the Library: _____________________________________
                                                                       (parent signature)
My child will be:
___ riding the late bus home.
___ be picked up after-school by:_______________________________

*Please reach out to Mrs. Crossman with any questions: crossmanb@lkgeorge.org.

4/16/24


